
Cudgen Colour Splash’n’Dash is coming! December 3rd Cudgen kids will be painted in colour, soaked 
wet with water and other good things. All students should by now have   received their registration 
forms and parents can look to signup children online. Parents can have a look through the website at 
the amazing prices on offer for students who are able to raise some money for our school P&C. Plenty 
more information to come on this event please keep an eye on Facebook, Class Dojo and our P&C 
group on social media. 
 
Canteen is reopening again next week on Monday 18th October. Some items will be unavailable as 
our freezer blew up during the school holidays. Please use our QKR! App as our preferred way of 
accepting orders. 
  
Our next P&C meeting is being held next week and the second last meeting of 2021. Due to COVID 
restrictions we are unable to hold it on school premises but our Facebook group will have information 
on location closer to next Wednesday. Time is 6.30pm and held Wednesday 20th October. All are 
welcome. Remember we are planning on changing our school uniform in the not too distant future. 
Attending a P&C meeting is a great way to have your say on uniform changes and be part of the 
changes. 
  

 
  

 


